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June 2, 2025

Ensuring Appropriate Research Activities (Caution)

Dear members of the faculty and staff,

Recently, a case of research misconduct has occurred at our university.

As you may already be aware, despite ongoing efforts by universities and other institutions to prevent
misconduct in research activities, cases of misconduct are still being reported to the Ministry of
Education, Culture, Sports, Science and Technology and other organizations, and the situation has
become a major social issue.

If misconduct is discovered, it will significantly damage the credibility of not only the individual
researcher, but also their affiliated institution and the related research itself.

In particular, "fabrication," "falsification," and "plagiarism" are considered specific acts of research
misconduct and are serious violations of research ethics. All faculty and staff members involved in
research activities are strongly aware of their responsibility to ensure the reliability and fairness of
academic research at our university, and we strongly urge them to review and strictly adhere to the
following norms and regulations.

For medical fields, please refer to the "Japan Medical Association Guidelines for Medical Journal
Editors 2022" (Japan Medical Association, Japan Association of Medical Journal Editors), and if there
are no regulations set out by the academic society to which you belong, please adhere to these
guidelines.

The ethical conduct of every individual is the foundation of the integrity and societal trust in our
university’s research. It is imperative that all faculty and staff act with a firm commitment to zero
tolerance for misconduct and a deep sense of responsibility. We urge you to remain fully aware of this

obligation and to exercise the utmost vigilance and strict adherence to ethical standards at all times.
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